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The typical section for the proposed project consists of a multi-lane
roundabout (RAB) with travel lanes that vary from 12 to 14', a 170'
inscribed diameter, and a 16 to 32' wide circulating roadway. The
drainage will be a combination of a closed system utilizing curb and
gutter and on open system with roadside ditches.

We value your input on this project. Please see the project website
(below) to join our maillemail list for project updates or to make a
comment at any time.

We will be presenting the proposed design to the public for comment and
feedback at a public meeting scheduled for late 2022. All information
about the meeting (including virtual options) will be included in our
project newsletters and on the project website.

For more information, please contact:

Scott McCall
FDOT Project Manager Or
(863) 519-2277
scott.mccall@dot.state.fl.us

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal
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Financial Project Identification Number: 444906-1-32-01

Polk County

State Road 572
(Drane Field Road)
at Waring Road

The project will construct a multi-lane roundabout at the intersec-
tion of Drane Field Road (State Road 572) and Waring Road, and
remove the existing mast arm traffic signals. The proposed round-
about design will require the addition of storm sewers, inlets, closed
flumes, and manholes for stormwater conveyance.
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Project Begins

Kickoff Newsletter VA
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Initial Surveying Begins

Preliminary Design Phase
Public Meeting

ROW Acquisition

Final Design Phase
Project Advertised

Letting for Construction
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Follow Us On Twitter
@MyFDOT_SWFL

0

Like us on Facebook at
www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL

&

Visit us at
swflroads.com/sr572/dranefieldrd

to visit project website

FDOT solicits public participation without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion,

environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out by the Florida Department

of Transportation (FDOT) pursuant to 23 U.S.C. §327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated

disability, or family status. People who require special accommodations under the Americans with
Disabilities Act or who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Cynthia Sykes, District

December 14, 2016 and executed by the Federal Highway Administration and FDOT.

One Title VI Coordinator, at (863) 519-2287 or e-mail at cynthia.sykes@dot.state.fl.us.



